
 

 

Due to Covid-19 it isn’t possible for us to organise an on-site Open Evening this autumn. 

We're really disappointed that we can’t invite you to our Normanby site to see our great 

facilities and to meet our staff and students in person. 

Instead we’re organising a series of online meetings to explain our curriculum offer, our 

transition and pastoral systems, as well as how we organise the school. Book your place 

now by following this link: 

https://forms.gle/21vu1gWQgv6WAfzn6 
 
We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 13th or Thursday 15th October. 
 
Simon Riley (Principal) and all of the staff and students at Caedmon College Whitby 
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